TITLE VI NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

The Town of Chincoteague Department of Transportation is committed to ensuring that no
person is excluded from participation in, or denied the benefits or its transit services on the basis
of race, color or national origin, as protected by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964.

For additional information on the Town of Chincoteague Transportation Department
nondiscrimination policies and procedures, or to file a complaint, please visit the Town’s website
at www.chincoteague-va.gov or contact the transportation director at 6150 Community Drive,
Chincoteague, Va. 23336



http://www.chincoteague-va.gov/

